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I am emailing regarding the extension of the state of emergency powers that is being voted in
Parliament.

| have extreme concerns about what this will mean for the future of Australia.

| ask that you vote to not extend these powers and allow Australians to return to their regular
life as we need to learn to live with this virus and not seek to eliminate it at the cost of the
livelihoods of Australians.

Regards,

Brenden
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